
Multiple files are bound together in this PDF Package.

Adobe recommends using Adobe Reader or Adobe Acrobat version 8 or later to work with 
documents contained within a PDF Package. By updating to the latest version, you’ll enjoy 
the following benefits:  

•  Efficient, integrated PDF viewing 

•  Easy printing 

•  Quick searches 

Don’t have the latest version of Adobe Reader?  

Click here to download the latest version of Adobe Reader

If you already have Adobe Reader 8, 
click a file in this PDF Package to view it.

http://www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html




From: Mila Bonini
To: Mila Bonini ; 
Subject: RJC Mining Supplement - third and final comment period
Date: Thursday, 17 September 2009 5:19:28 PM


Dear Interested Parties of the Responsible Jewellery Council,
 
Firstly my apologies for any cross posting.  
 
The final consultation drafts for the RJC Mining Supplement material have been 
posted to the RJC’s website for public comment. http://responsiblejewellery.
com/supplement.html 
 
The RJC would greatly appreciate any feedback you might have as to the scope 
and sufficiency of these mining-specific additions to the RJC Code of Practices 
and their associated Standards Guidance.
 
The public comment period will be open for 30 days until Friday October 16, 
2009.  The RJC aims to finalise the Mining Supplement and re-release the RJC 
system documentation in December 2009.  
 
If you would like any further information or have any questions about this 
material, please contact either Fiona Solomon at fiona.
solomon@responsiblejewellery.com, or me.  
 
Best wishes,
 


 
 
Michael L Rae
Chief Executive Officer
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